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 From: David Beard 
 Sent: 04 March 2016 13:08

 To: LDF
 Subject: Objection of planning SA48

Dear Sir/Madam

As landlord of The Maynard Arms I want to place my objection to the planned 
building at Lynton Road SA48 as a resident of Crouch End and a patron of the 
Maynard Arms. I object to them taking away the green space used by many 
locals, blocking the sunlight into the pub garden, increase in traffic, 
increasing the number of residents living in close proximity opposite the pub 
who will no doubt place complaints about the pub/noise (this will be if 
significant concern if it happens) and we will no longer have a view of 
Alexandra palace.  We also support our neighbours and the adverse impact this 
will have on their day to day lives. 

Regards, 

David Beard
Sent from my IPhone 
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